
 
 

 

 

Jonathan Trumbull Library Board of Trustees 

Special Subcommittee Meeting 

October 2, 2012 

 
Present: Holly Sinkewicz, Kathy Chesmer, Michele Kersey, Catherine McCall 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Catherine McCall at 6:00 P.M.   

 

The subcommittee prepared the 2012 Library Director evaluation.  A motion 

was made by Holly Sinkewicz and seconded by Michele Kersey to review the 

document with the Library Board at the October regular Trustee meeting.  

The motion passed unanimously. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Holly Sinkewicz and seconded by Michelle 

Kersey.  The meeting adjourned at 6:20 P.M. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Catherine McCall, Library Board of Trustees Chairman 

 

 

  
 

 


